
 
 

SAFETY BULLETIN SB002  
From: Tesco Products-Applications   
Date: Jan 23 02 
Re: Winter Buildings  
 
        A potential hazard has been noted on Hydraulic Units installed in winter buildings 
Tesco number 3163. There is no means of egress from the right rear of the building in 
case of an emergency.   
 
Tesco recommends the installation of an escape hatch with a quick release handle in 
the last panel on the right side opposite the man door. An upgrade kit can be supplied 
by Tesco if requested. Please see attached drawing for details. 
 
If there are any questions related to this Safety Bulletin please contact  
Tesco Products-Applications 
(403)-233-0757 
Mike Crocker Applications Group 
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